
Harvey Elementary School PSSC 

 

June 12th, 2018  | Meeting called to order by Tara 

In Attendance 

Tara, Brenda, Kathy, Rhonda, Amanda, Nicole 

Welcome 

By Tara 

Approval of Minutes 

Minutes from last meeting approved. 

 

 

New Business 

Staffing Update 

We discussed new staff for the fall.  Michelle Swan for grade 5IF, and Jeannine Clark for grade ¾.  We also 

have a new guidance counselor, Sarah Wood.  We have been given another EA as well. 

Principal’s Report 

Kathy reported on a good year and thanked her PSSC for all of their hard work and commitment to the 

committee.   

 

 

 

Committee Reports 

Committee reports  Home and school reported on their year. 

 

PSSC Update 

 Will use student survey in the fall to help create more strategies for PLWEP. 

 Looked at members who are returning/not returning for the new year. 
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PLEP Positive Learning Environment Plan 

In the middle of reviewing for next year. PBIS focus. 

Upcoming school information 

 OPEN HOUSE September 12th, 2018 

Next Meeting 

 

October 1st, 2018. 


